
INSPECTOR GENERAL 
DEPARTMENTOFDEFENSE 

400 ARMY NAVY DRIVE 
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22202-4704 

J A N  2 6 2006 

MEMORANDUM FOR AUDIT FOLLOWUP FOCAL POINT, OUSD(AT&L) 

SUBJECT: Followup on OIG Report No. D-2004-057, "Contracts 
Awarded for the Coalition Provisional Authority by the 
Defense Contracting Command-Washington," March 18, 2004 

Pursuant to the requirements of DoD Directive 7650.3, the 
subject case is being evaluated to ensure that adequate management 
action is taken on the report's agreed-upon findings and 
recommendations. Followup status will be reflected in the Defense 
Audit Management Information System (DAMIS) and, as appropriate, 
in reports to the Secretary of Defense, GAO and the Congress. 

Thank you for the Acting Director, Defense Procurement and 
Acquisition Policy response dated August 17, 2005. At this time, 
we request a report to provide updated information on the status, 
and if complete, the results of the Director, Defense Procurement 
and Acquisition Policy-led study. Also provide the status of 
actions being taken to improve acquisition support that resulted 
from the study. 

Please forward the requested information to us by 
February 27, 2006. Mail should be addressed to the Technical 
Director, Audit Followup & GAO Affairs, Office of the Inspector 
General, Department of Defense, Room 737, 400 Army Navy Drive, 
Attention: AFU, and may be transmitted through the OSD Mail Room, 
3A948, Pentagon. The action officer for this case is Mr. Mike 
Fallon, (703) 604-9644, e-mail michael.fallon@dodig.mil. 

V IrP/ Carlos J. Chapa 
Technical Director 

Audit Followup & GAO Affairs 


